
 

Issue #39: Corrigendum 
 
In the Review Article by Heather MacNeil, "Archival Studies in the Canadian Grain: The Search 
for a Canadian Archival Tradition," which appeared in Archivaria 37 (Spring 1994), the 
following sentence appears in the second paragraph on page 147: "A second strain of thought, 
from Canadian Archival Studies, is rooted in the traditional diplomatic approach to the study of 
archival documents and posits its contemporary relevance while maintaining its original 
methodological framework." 
 
The beginning of the sentence should read as follows: "A second strain of thought, absent from 
Canadian Archival Studies, is rooted in the traditional diplomatic approach ..." 
 


